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Subject:  Adding VFR Flyway Planning Charts to the SRAC 
 
Background/Discussion:  The Sectional and Terminal Raster Aeronautical Charts (SRAC) 
DVD produced by NACO includes scanned images of FAA Sectional and Terminal Area charts.  
The DVD does not include the VFR Flyway Planning Charts or the Grand Canyon VFR 
Aeronautical Chart.  These planning charts provide pilots with essential safety information, e.g., 
recommended VFR flyways to avoid Class B Airspace, and depictions of special rules and 
procedures.  
 
Recommendations:  Add the VFR Flyway Planning Charts and the Grand Canyon VFR 
Aeronautical Chart to the SRAC. 
 
Comments:  This recommendation affects the Sectional and Terminal Raster Aeronautical 
Charts DVD. 
  
 
Submitted by: Heidi Williams 
Organization: AOPA 
Phone: 301-695-2227 
Fax:  301-695-2214 
E-mail:  heidi.williams@aopa.org 
Date:  April 28, 2005 
 
 
 
MEETING 05-01:  Ms. Heidi Williams, AOPA, submitted this issue. The Sectional and Terminal 
Raster Aeronautical Charts (SRAC) DVD produced by NACO includes scanned images of FAA 
Sectional and Terminal Area charts. The DVD does not include the VFR Flyway Planning 
Charts or the Grand Canyon VFR Aeronautical Chart. These planning charts provide pilots with 
essential safety information that include recommended VFR flyways to avoid Class B Airspace 
and depictions of special rules and procedures. The recommendation is to add the VFR Flyway 
Planning Charts and the Grand Canyon VFR Aeronautical Chart to the SRAC.  ACTION: 
NACO.  
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